June 21, 2012

Dear Honorable Sir (fill in blank)

As president of the Allison/Borgeson Ratepayers Association, I would like to register our association's
concern with the plan for logging in the Stringer Lake area. For your information, five years ago, the
Allison/Borgeson ratepayer's association voted to pursue watershed designation for the Allison Creek
watershed area. In addition to this, this watershed proposal has been accepted by the Area H official
community planning community and will be presented to the RDOS Board for final ratification on July,
8, 2012. I anticipate no problems with this approval, so this means that Interfor (the logging company
involved) will be logging in an a watershed area that directly impacts the snow pack, and therefore the
waters entering the Allison Creek watershed. As you are no doubt aware, in 2000 many homeowners
had to redrill wells due to a shortage of water.

Due to changing climate conditions, and the importance of snowpack to the Allison Creek water levels,
it is imperative that no logging occur in these areas. I would appreciate and opportunity to discuss this
with you or your representative at your earliest convenience.

Yours very truly

Susan Dixon
President
Allison/Borgeson Lake Ratepayers Association



